District Administration closely monitoring the COVID situation
Control Rooms with 1077 toll free number

functioning at District Administration to
monitor COVID cases on regular basis

Control Room setup at Zilla Parishad Conference Hall for monitoring field
surveillance & at State Library to monitor Home Quarantined persons

Citizens urged to report any symptoms to nearest PHCs/CHCs
or District Control Room numbers 1077/238881/240127

Port Blair, Jan. 7

The District
Administration is
reaching out to
general public in
wake of the sudden
surge of COVID-19
wave in all possible
ways. Control Rooms
with 1077 toll free
number have been
strengthened by the
District
Administration and
the COVID cases are
being monitored on

regular basis by the
D e p u t vy
Commissioner (SA)
and the team.
Screening of all
incoming passengers
in the Veer Savarkar
International Airport
is being carried out
scrupulously and all
passengers are
immediately put on
surveillance and any
positive case found in
the sample collected
are quarantined

immediately by the
District team.

Four District
Level Control Rooms
have been established
in the District Office
for resolving
grievances related to
COVID for the public
and also aims at
redressing wvarious
other issues arising
out of the present
situation. Two control

rooms are functioning
in the  District

Conference Hall in
which Doctors are
monitoring the health
conditions of ILIl/
SARI/suspect cases
through telephonic
surveillance.

Quarantine and other
mechanisms are also
put in place for
managing COVID -19.

A dedicated
Control Room at Zilla
Parishad Conference
Hall has been setup
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Vaccination drive in A&N Islands




